
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polish Archaeological Institute at Athens 

is pleased to invite to an open lecture by  

 

Dr. eng. arch. Aleksandra Brzozowska-Jawornicka  

(Faculty of Architecture, Wroclaw University of Science and Technology) 

 

 

THE SO-CALLED ‘HELLENISTIC HOUSE’ IN NEA PAPHOS, CYPRUS – 

SUMMARY OF CURRENT ARCHITECTURAL RESEARCH  

 

 

which will be held on 

 April 10th, 2024 at 19.00 (Athens time) 18.00 (Warsaw time) 

in the Polish Archaeological Institute at Athens  

Dionisiou Eginitou 7, 115-28 Athens, Greece 

and online. 

 

 

 

To attend in person or get the link for online meeting, please contact us at: 

paia@amu.edu.pl 

mailto:paia@amu.edu.pl

